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Reminders
● Parents can walk students in on Boy

Day and Girl Day.

● Wednesday, August 24th, car riders

will be dropped off in the car line and

walked in by staff.

Events
● August 18 Parent Open House (No

students) 11:30-1:00 or 5:30-7:00

● August 19 Meet your teacher Drop-in

(8:30-2:30)

● August 22 Boy Day

● August 23 Girl Day

● August 24 All Students Attend

Welcome to JKC!

What We’re

Learning About

Math

● 22-26: Exploring

manipulatives and developing

Math routines

● 29-Sept. 2: Understanding

Counting

Phonics and Phonological Skills
● 22-26: Listening and Word

Awareness

● 29-Sept. 2: Word Awareness

*Pre-Writing Skills

*Pencil Grip

Listening and Learning
● 22-26: Rules/ Expectations

● 29-2: Nursery Rhymes


